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CHANGE 

Community Service Chair Kathy Clark 
Jones introduced the program and 
thanked Jacob Brooks, City Editor for 
attending the club meeting.   
 
The members of the Exchange Club of 
Killeen honored Neal Holtzclaw (KPD) 
and James Davis (KFD) as our Police 
Officer and Fire Rescue Officer of the 
year. 

Club member (and former Deputy 
Chief) Richard Jouett introduced        
Deputy Chief Kenneth Hawthorne.  
Chief  Hawthorne then read Mr. Davis’ 
bio and spoke about his service to the 
Fire Department and who he was         
selected for this honor.   
 

Club member (and former Mayor) 
Maureen Jouett introduced Assistant 
Chief Larry Longwell.  Chief Longwell 
then red Mr. Holtzclaw’s bio and told 
the club a little about him.   
 
Both officers were nominated by their 
leadership to receive this award.  In 
honor of their service each were          
presented with a commemorative 
plaque. 
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Killeen Police & Fire      

Rescue Officers of the Year 

Brad Baine, General Manager at the 

Stonetree Municipal Golf Course in 

Killeen spoke to the club regarding 

upgrades that had 

been done to the 

course and plans for 

the future.  This 

course is a big 

economic 

development tool for 

the City of Killeen 

and each year rounds 

of golf played 

continue to increase. 

Stonetree Golf Course 

in Killeen 

Dates To Remember............ 

 

 

NOVEMBER 10—VETERANS DAY CEREMONY 6:30 HHGTS MEMORIAL 

NOVEMBER 11—VETERANS’ DAY PARADE 10:30 DOWNTOWN KILLEEN 

 

 

Above: Aaron Smith Community Out-

reach Liaison from the Texas Veterans 

Commission addresses the club. 

Below:  Exchange Excel Club of Killeen High School with Texas State Exchange 

President Dick Young, Ursula Rushing, Diane Guidry and Peggy Murphey 

Club members of the Exchange Club 

of Killeen volunteered to add a $10         

donation to their dues to be able to 

give $500 to the local Killeen Food 

Care Center.  Members from the club 

met at the Killeen Food Care Center to  

present the check to the center's co-

director, Gerald Farris. A case of food 

can be purchased from the Austin 

Food Bank for only $4.00. That is why 

the club elected to give money instead 

of collecting food items. Giving our 

money directly to the center made the 

value of a dollar more than what we 

could get individually.  

National Day of Service 



 

OFFICERS   

DIRECTORS 

and Committee Chairs  

2014-2015 
President....................Charlie Guidry 

President-Elect...........Peggy Murphy 

Secretary...................Christa Hudson 

Treasurer……….......Maureen Jouett 

VP/Bingo.........................Don Sutton 

Scrapbook……….…...Barbara West 

Photographer……………Lan Carter 

Web Master……..….. Larry Holly  

Imm. Past President….. Larry Holly 

Committees: 
Americanism..................Mark Hyde 

Child Abuse Prevention ...…Nancy 

LeChuga 

Community Svc ...........Kathy Jones  

Fellowship/Inter-Club/Public 

Relations/Bulletin..........Kathy Jones  

Membership…….…..Kenny Murray 

Youth………......Angenet Wilkerson 

Directors: 

Diane Guidry, Nancy LeChuga, 

Kathy Clark Jones, Kenny Murray, 

Ursula Rushing, and Barbara West 

October Calendar of Events 

NOVEMBER 2014 (One Nation 

Under God Month) 
3rd—Prayer Breakfast 7:30 am 
Shilo Inn Suites Hotel 
10th—Dean Tina Ady—CTC 
17th—Harker Heights Fire 
Rescue and Police Officers of the 
Year—BOD meet after 
24th—Adam Scott—Better 
Business Bureau 

Who’s In Charge? 
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November 

Club Anniversary: 
Carrell “Perk” Bearden 11-4-11 

Abdul Subhani 11-25-05 

Richard “Dick” Young 11-26-07 

November Birthdays: 
Monica Cooley 11-16 

Terry Mustapher 11-21 

Biblical 
Exchange 
Praying always with all 
prayer and supplication in the Spirit, 
and watching thereunto with all 
perseverance and supplication for all 
saints.  
(Ephesians 6:18) 

Below: Mayor Rob Robinson of the City of 

Harker Heights addresses the Excel Club 

Members and then presents them with a 

Proclamation for Shaken Baby Syndrome  

Child Safety Awareness Month 

 

Provided as a community       
service by the members of the 

Exchange Club of Killeen in 

honor of our Nation’s Flag 


